
 
 
 
 

How are we doing? 
 
We would appreciate your comments on the “Elective Home Education” 
(EHE) service that we provide:  By completing this form your comments 
will assist us in continuing to improve our service. 
 
Date of contact: 
 
 
EHE Officer: 
 
 
 
Comments 
(You may wish to comment on any area of our work.  This may include the ways in 
which we engage with you, such as the information we provide to you; the 
correspondence we send to you: the meeting we hold with you, and most importantly 
how your feel about the level of contact we have with you.)   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please return to: 
Attendance Team Sandhill Centre Grindon Lane Sunderland SR3 4EN 
E-mail ehe@sunderland.gov.uk 


